
‭NRST ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AGENDA‬

‭Wednesday, October 11th, 2023     7:15pm‬
‭Invite - Rooms 1 & 2 at the Beban Social Centre‬

‭Agenda Item:‬ ‭Call to Order‬ ‭Presenter: Cheryl Morch‬

‭Agenda Item:‬ ‭Motion to Adopt Meeting Agenda‬ ‭Presenter: Cheryl Morch‬

‭Agenda Item:‬ ‭Motion to Accept 2022 AGM Minutes     Presenter: Cheryl Morch‬

‭Agenda Item                     Special Presentation - Swim BC                 Presenter: Ken Radford‬

‭Agenda Item:‬ ‭Reports‬

‭1.‬ ‭President‬ ‭Presenter: Cheryl Morch‬

‭2.‬ ‭Treasurer‬ ‭Presenter: Elizabeth Cajolet‬
‭-Annual Financial Statements‬

‭3.‬ ‭Election of 2023/2024 Board & Committee Leads              Presenter: Cheryl Morch‬

‭4.‬ ‭Coach                                                                                          Presenter: Scott Flood, Head Coach‬

‭Motion to Adjourn the Meeting‬

‭Next AGM to be held October 2024 (Time and Date TBD)‬



‭Welcome everyone, and thank you so much for attending our Annual‬
‭General Meeting.  Being here is your opportunity to exercise your rights‬
‭and participate in the decision-making process of the club, and to hold the‬
‭board and our coaches accountable.  You are accessing information about‬
‭our financial health, performance and future plans.  Tonight is a platform for‬
‭direct interaction with the current board and is an opportunity to ask‬
‭questions, seek clarifications, and express concerns.  You will have 4 new‬
‭members join the Riptides Board this evening, and we are grateful for those‬
‭that have put their names forward.‬

‭Since our last AGM in October of 2022, we have held swim meets, traveled‬
‭with our swimmers to meets away, and many sent their swimmers to‬
‭Edmonton with our coaches to have a great Team Travel experience.  With‬
‭Covid restrictions no longer keeping us close to home, our swimmers were‬
‭able to experience a “normal” season as part of the team.  Our club parents‬
‭and guardians stepped forward to volunteer and everything ran smoothly‬
‭throughout the whole season. Thank you so much to all of you for making‬
‭this possible and a huge thank you to our Head Coach Scott and all of our‬
‭coaching staff, including our Junior Coaches, for your hard work,‬
‭commitment, and dedication towards a successful season.  We look‬
‭forward to seeing what all of our swimmers can accomplish during the‬
‭2023/2024 season that lies ahead.‬


